

                  
Covid-19 Update
  June 4, 2020
					
	To our valued patients,
We continue to respond to the ongoing impacts of the Covid-19 pandemic and are adjusting our office procedures based on the latest information from the State of Florida and the CDC.  Your health and well-being remain the top priority of our office!
· While we had suspended the scheduling of annual appointments, we are very pleased to let you know we have resumed regular scheduling for all appointments.

· If appropriate for your condition, a telehealth appointment can be scheduled.

· Patients will need to wear a mask while in the office.  We ask that you bring your own mask to wear.

· You will be able to have one support person to accompany you to the office if you wish.  Your support person will be asked the same screening questions as we ask our patients and will be required to wear their own mask. 

· Every person entering the office is screened at the front door for symptoms (cough, shortness of breath, fever, etc.) that may indicate infection and will be asked about recent travel history, especially to those areas still considered high risk.  If infection is suspected or travel includes one of the restricted areas your appointment may need to be rescheduled.

· We continue to ask that if you are not feeling well that you reschedule your appointment for your safety and the safety of others.
If you have questions about the status of your appointment, about our telehealth option or if you are feeling ill and need to reschedule your appointment, please call the office.
As we have seen the response to this ongoing issue changes continually but we want to assure all our patients that we are working hard to minimize the risk of exposure to everyone while providing needed medical services to our patients.   Thank you.
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